
 New Year Brunch January 2023 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR                      ICL Welcomes you 
We will get together at Le Pointu, Lausanne 

Sunday, 22 January  13h00 

               

To welcome the New Year 2023, we are going for a Sunday Brunch on the 22nd of January at 13h00 at Le 
Pointu Café-Bar & Brunchs, located at Rue Neuve 2, 1003 Lausanne. Ample parking is available at the 
nearby Riponne Parking, just a few meters from Le Pointu. 
 
Please note that this is not a “buffet” brunch; each one orders their own choice of Savory or Sweet brunch 
from the selection in the menu.  
 
Each person pays for their own meal, according to what they have consumed plus their own drinks. 
 
Please see their selection 'Menu Brunch'   MENU  (for information only) 
 
Le Pointu has been awarded by the Gault&Millau as the number one of the “Meilleurs brunchs de Suisse 
Romande " in 2017. 
 
Address :  Le Pointu, Rue Neuve 2, 1003 Lausanne     MAP 
Deadline :  Monday 16 January    
Cost : You pay what you order 
Contact:  ilausanneclub@gmail.com  or telephone Alicia at 021 617 96 73  (answering machine) 
 
 

Looking ahead 

 
February is usually a cold winter month and we prefer to stay inside to keep warm. And February is also 
the month of Valentine’s Day.  ICL traditionally honors this day with an invitation to ICLers to get together 
for a fondue. This will not only keep us warm inside but should also warm our hearts. Mark Tuesday noon, 
February 14, in your agendas. 
 
 

 

We invite members from English speaking clubs in Lausanne to join our events. Please remember our web 
address www.icl-club.ch. There you can always find information on ICL and our activities.   

  

 

http://www.icl-club.ch/files/Carte-Brunch-Decembre-2022.pdf
https://map.search.ch/Le-Pointu,Lausanne,Rue-Neuve-2
mailto:ilausanneclub@gmail.com

